
Mineola Marine Corps League 
Shane L Goldman Detachment 
P.O. Box 564 
Mineola, Texas 75773 

Mayor Kevin White 
City Hall 
300 Greenville Hwy. 
Mineola, Texas 75773 

Dear Mayor White, 

17 November 2019 

The American Legion Post 296, Veterans Of Foreign Wars Post 7523 and the Marine Corps League 
Detachment 1278 wish to thank you for your support of the Veterans Day Parade on 11-9-19. Your 
support and participation by furnishing judges, giving a speech and presenting a recognition to Dr. 
Knight, helped make the Parade and Gazebo Ceremony a great success. Please give a big "Thank You" 
to the judges, Lynn Kitchens and Doris Newman for their support of the event. 

Kelly Smith 
Marine Corps League 
Detachment Commandant 


